
The Weekly Scoop FBA– Kindergarten 

May 20- May 24 

 

Dear Parents,  

Our end of the year party will be at Urban Air Trampoline and Adventure  park in 

Pasadena. The physical address is :  3838 Fairway Plaza Dr. Pasadena, TX 77505. If 

parents would like to drive their child please be in the front office by 11:00 am if 

not you can meet us at Urban Air at noon. Students will need to bring their lunch 

and we will eat at school before leaving to Urban Air.  

 

I want to take this opportunity to thank each of you for entrusting your precious 

child with me this school year. I have enjoyed watching each student grow and 

blossom, as well as openly displaying a love for Jesus Christ. My heart is happy! 

Thank you for allowing me to share this time in their 

lives. I have been blessed in so many ways this year 

and have absolutely loved teaching your child! 

Love,  

Mrs. Garcia 

This Week’s Material  

Phonics/Handwriting:  

Review  

Math:  

Review 

Science/Social Studies:   

Review  

Bible Story:  

    Reminders 

May 22– End of the year party- Urban Air  

May 24– Last day of school  


